
 

 

  CITY OF HEDWIG VILLAGE, TEXAS 

PLANNING AND ZONING  

COMMISSION MEETING 

         MAY 27,2025 

               955 PINEY POINT ROAD 

           HEDWIG VILLAGE, TX 77024 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

 

The Planning & Zoning (P&Z) Commission Special Meeting scheduled for August 14, 2025 was 

cancelled. The Joint Public Hearing held on the same evening created edits to the proposed Code 

amendment that require another P&Z meeting to work on new language for some aspects of the 

amendments. 

 

Lisa Modisette 

City Secretary 
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